Place and Infrastructure Development Control Town Hall, Upper George Street, Luton, Bedfordshire LU1 2BQ

T: (01582) 546317 / 546304

E: development control@luton.gov.uk

W: www.luton.gov.uk/planning

Angela Pollock Via email

13 March 2017

Reference: 952712

Dear Ms. Pollock,

Re: Enforcement Notices Served, LUTON

I am writing in respect of your enquiry for information held by the Council under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI), regarding the above matter received on 20<sup>th</sup> January 2017 and sincerely apologize for the delay in replying.

You have requested the following information:-

I am looking to find out how many notices you have served in the following years (and refs for these) 2015 / 2016.

## Please find the information requested attached.

If you are unhappy with our response, please write to the Councils Business Intelligence Service, Town Hall, Luton, LU1 2BQ or email <a href="mailto:foi@luton.gov.uk">foi@luton.gov.uk</a>. If you remain unhappy after the conclusion of the Council's internal complaints procedure you may apply to the Information Commissioner Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Barton

Acting Service Director, Planning and Transportation

